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Visit our Resource and  
Lending Library  Monday 
through Friday from 9:00 am-
4:00 pm.  You will discover 
FREE useful resources for  
teaching, parenting and activities 
for Quality time with your  
family! 
 
 
Please note:  All Articles are 
used with Permission and/or as 
public domain files. 

It’s all about Quality. 

 

School's Out!  

Reading Is In!  

Summerôs leisurely pace is a hot time to build your childôs interest in 
books. Create a summer B-I-N-G-O book club, read outside on a blanket 
under a shade tree, take reading breaks during the day, visit the library for 
story hour and a great selection of interesting books!   Every child will   
become a reader in his own way, at his own pace. Some children will    
enjoy nonfiction and be interested in biographies and the sports pages, 
others may fall in love with dreamy stories or exciting adventures and 
mysteries. Some children may find subjects that interest them and will  
devour everything they can get they eyes on!   
Everyone brings a different level of passion to 
reading. For some, itôs second nature. For others, it 
can feel more like a chore or even a struggle. No 
matter what type of readers are in your program, 
summer presents a unique opportunity for building 
on that passion.  
 
The seasonôs laid-back vibe combined with school vacation gives kids 
more time to luxuriate over books ð and read anything they want.     
Summer is a wonderful time for kids to explore their interests, so let them 
explore, by giving them many reading choices.   

Child Connect has great reading resources for children!  When you 
visit our facility, you will discover our many learning kits.  We have a    
wonderful assortment of literacy backpacks and reading boxes!  We have 
childrenôs books and reading extenders available for you to use with your 
children. Come see for yourself!  Our regular hours are 8:00 a.m.ð 4:00 
p.m. with evening hours on training days.  You are always welcome! 
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LET’S CONNECT! 

 
Child Connect for Family Success is Online: 

 
Our website:  www.childconnectmi.org 

 
Like us on   FACEBOOK 

 
Follow us on Twitter  

 
 

HOWELL HIGH SCHOOL STUDENTS EXPLORE CHILD CONNECTôS  
FREE RESOURCE LEARNING LIBRARY! 

 
Howell High School’s Early Childhood Education Program has the purpose of preparing juniors 
and seniors for working with young children and families. They develop skills for employment in 
schools, child care centers, preschool cooperatives, and licensed child care homes upon graduation 
or to continue their education in careers such as psychology, social work, education, recreation, 
health care, and child care licensing. This is accomplished through discussion, reading, observa-
tion, laboratory, participation and community internships, and most of all, through visionary teach-
ers, Cathy Hengesbaugh and Tina Schrock!  Thank you for visiting! 

www.childconnectmi.org
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Child-Connect-for-Family-Success/171157779588665?fref=ts
https://twitter.com/ChildCFS
https://twitter.com/
https://twitter.com/
http://www.childconnectmi.org/
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Child-Connect-for-Family-Success/171157779588665?fref=ts
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 Resounding Resources 

Celebrate International Mud Day with Children Around the World 

on June 29th! 

International Mud Day is children and early childhood professionals all over the 
world celebrating nature and outdoors by playing in the mud! Celebrate with us 
at your center on June 29, 2017!  
For more information, log on 
to:   
 
http://worldforumfoundation 
 

What will you do to 
celebrate International 
Mud Day?   
 
Share your stories with 
Child Connect and we 
will feature your      
celebration in our 
newsletter! 
 

Summer programs are beginning in many childcare 
settings.  What a great time to teach the children in 
your program the importance of washing their 
hands for a safe and healthy environment!   
 
Children can become official Germ Busters!  
Check out our official Germ buster viewing light 
box activity.  This fun activity is a great way for 
children and adults to “see” the germs on their 
hands.  You can borrow our ultra violet germ  
viewing light box by coming in to our office filling 
out a check-out form.  Amaze your children with 
glowing germs using the germ busting gel.   
 
Child Connect is open M-F from 8-4 pm daily! 
 
 

Check out the Germ Buster! 

https://connect.worldforumfoundation.org/mud-day/
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 June 2017 is a very exciting month at Child Connect for Family Success with 48 

CDA Students graduating on June 1, 2017 in Genesee County and 26 CDA Students 

graduating on June 7, 2016 in Livingston County!   A total of 74 students in the CDA  

Program!   The Livingston County 2016-17 CDA Scholarship Program was funded by 

Livingston United Way and the Kellogg Family Foundation.  The Genesee County 2016-

17 CDA Partial Scholarship Program was funded by the Flint Child Health & Develop-

ment Fund of the Foundation for Flint and the University of Michigan, Flint, Early       

Childhood Development Center.   

 Since 1975, the field of early childhood has relied on the Child Development    

Associate (CDA ) National Credentialing Program to form the foundation of  

professional development. The CDA credential reflects the foundational level of 

knowledge, application and experience needed to work with young children 120 plus 

hours of education, 480 plus hours of experience, completion of the CDA Professional 

Portfolio, CDA assessment exam and verification visit!  The CDA credential helps early 

educators meet current state and national professional requirements, and recognizes 

them as competent practitioners who value the importance of acquiring both current 

knowledge and skills to work with young children and families. We congratulate all  

74 CDAs YOU DID IT!     

 

Congratulations CDA Graduates in 
Livingston and Genesee Counties! 
 

74 Graduates! 
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Child Connect for Family Success is 
offering interactive professional  
development classes for the month 
of June at: 
 
2710 East Grand River, Suite 6 
Howell, MI 48843 
 
Register by calling 517-548-9112 or 
online at www.childconnectmi.org 
 
Be sure to check out all of our  
Distance Learning training modules, 
too!  Many topics to choose from 
and you complete these “at your 
own pace at your own place!” 
 
To view our many selections and 
Register: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you need First Aid or CPR  
Training, Child Connect has classes 
every month.  To view our First 
Aid and CPR Calendar and    
Register for class: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Child Connect is accepting 
applications for the 2017-18 
CDA Scholarship Program.  
Call 517-548-9112 to receive 
an application TODAY! 
 

http://www.childconnectmi.org/product-category/distance-learning/
http://www.childconnectmi.org/events/category/cprfirst-aid/
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C H I L D  C O N N E C T  F O R  F A M I L Y  S U C C E S S  

2017 Child Connect  
Platinum  Members: 

    
Joyce Powers, Board Member 
Janet Joseph, Board Member 
Marian Krippes, Board Member 
 
Jennifer Lapa, Board Chair and 
Director 

Little Howellers 
 

Jamie Miller, Director 

IXL, Hamburg 
 

Melissa Sell, Director 
IXL, Howell 

 

Kristen Zarycki, Director 
IXL, South Lyon 

 
Cathy Hengesbaugh, Director 

Parker’s Place Preschool 

HS School Freshman Campus 
 

Cindy Anderson, Director 
Airport Road Childhood Learning 
Center, Waterford 
 

Linda Byrd, Director 

ASA Higher Learning Prep, Detroit 
 

Holly Fowler, Director   
Teddy Bear Playhouse 

 

Julie Picano, Director 
For Kid’s Sake Early Learning 

 
Lisa Guise, Director 

First Steps Preschool 

 
Julie Aramian, Director 

First Presbyterian Children's  
Center 

 

Amanda Miller, Director 
Howell Early Learning Center 

 

Amanda Beckman, Director 
Little Glad Center 

 
Holly Braidwood, Director 

Learn and Grow 

 
Janice Ramirez, Director 

Tot Spot 

Fatherõs Day is 
Sunday,  June 18 

 
Appreciate & 
Celebrate! 

http://www.howellschools.com/departments.cfm?subpage=822189
http://www.ixlkids.com/hamburg/about-hamburg
http://www.ixlkids.com/howell/about-howell
http://www.ixlkids.com/south-lyon/about-south-lyon
http://www.howellschools.com/files/news/Preschool%20Brochure.pdf
http://www.tbplayhouse.com
http://www.forkidssakeelc.com/
http://www.firststepsbrighton.com/
http://www.fpchowell.org/
http://www.fpchowell.org/
http://www.howellelc.com/
http://www.fowlervilleschools.org/schools.cfm?subpage=269101
https://www.facebook.com/LearnGrowDaycare/?rf=1722196177999425
https://www.digitalsignup.com/Home.aspx?SoftwareId=5G6jVMZ2T%2b6kdmhmIZvFBA%3d%3d

